From: joanne lowthers NN

Sent: September 28, 2018 12:50 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel; Debbiefrancis@eastlink.ca
Cc: joanne lowthers

Subject: Bill55

To my councillor Debbie Francis and our MLA Chuck porter. | am writing to inform you that | would like to see a
Plebiscite before moving forward. | feel that a petition was what started this. So if they have been heard then we should
be heard as well. | feel the process is moving to fast without any public meetings to inform us. Having the meetings after

the fact is not Democracy. I'm hoping you will consider the Plebiscite for the residents of West Hants. Thanks in advance
Joanne Lowthers. District 5.





